
TO:                 All Members of the General Assembly 
 
FROM:           Representative Harry Readshaw 
 
DATE:            March 18, 2011 
 
RE:                 Pittsburgh Port Authority 
 
Upon our return to Session, I will be introducing legislation which will change the appointment of 
Board members of the Port Authority Board under the Second Class County Port Authority Act.   
 
At the present time, the Board members are appointed by the County Executive.  Those Board 
appointments do not reflect the large sums of funding for public transportation which is provided by 
the Commonwealth.   
 
The legislation proposed would change the Board to reflect an appointment from the Governor, as 
well as appointments by the Majority and Minority Leaders of the House of Representatives and the 
Senate.   
 
If you wish to cosponsor this legislation, please contact Margaret Tricarico at mtricarico@pahouse.net 
or 717-772-5568 (Democratic Caucus Ext. 6168). 
 
Thank you. 
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